Valerie Hale

From: Randall Hopkins <lucky.babusa@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 2:35 PM

To: valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov

Subject: road closure request

Good afternoon,

| am submitting this request for June 3rd from 4:00 pm until 9:00 pm. The ending time could be earlier depending on the
crowd. My request is for Thurman St @ 4th St, to Thurman St @ East 2nd St. Also East St @ East 2nd St.

This request is for a cancer benefit we are having in support of a Crossville resident and school board member. The road
closure is for room for food trucks, and activities for kids such as bounce houses.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Randall "Lucky" Hopkins

931-202-0608

Tn Liason

Bikers Against Bullies USA Middle Tn Chapter



